
 
 
 
 
August 19, 2019 
 
gpeebles@alachuacounty.us 
 
Dear Ms. Peebles, 
 
We are writing to you today in regard to The Spirit of The Horse show currently scheduled for December 
6-8, 2019 at Canterbury Showplace.   
 
KYB Dressage and Horses Without Humans is incredibly excited to bring this family holiday show to the 
Gainesville area for the first time.  The Spirit of the horse is a uniquely original Holiday tale that the 
whole family will love. The show is in its tenth year and has been enjoyed by audiences around the 
country. This heartwarming tale will be a benefit performance with 100% of proceeds raised going to 
help the 501(c)(3) Horses without Humans Rescue Organization with daily expenses. Feed, Hay, Vet 
work, medicines and Farrier. 
  
The equine industry is one of the biggest international industries... which is hidden in plain sight.  We 
feel that one of the best ways to help draw people into this billion dollar industry is to draw new people 
towards all of the magic of horses is through equine themed Family Events. It is our goal that we as 
horsemen and women of the country try to embrace the equine welfare issues in the US and find 
solutions to the problems that those with no voice of their own face.  By helping us, you assist us in 
being the voice for the forgotten horses who’s daily struggle simply to survive. 
. 
As producer of the show, I thought you should know some of my past achievements.  I have authored 
two award-winning books as well as written and produced two Equus Film Festival top winning films, 
Into the Spotlight and Into the Spotlight 2.  I was the Principle trainer and Director of Entertainment at 
the popular Arabian Nights Dinner Theater in Orlando Florida for over Five years. This wildly popular 
show was the number one Dinner Attraction in Florida in the years that I participated in the production.  
In addition, I produced the Breyerfest evening show to sold out audiences of over six thousand people 
for five years in a row at the Alltech Arena in Lexington Kentucky.  Only bowing out this year to focus 
more on the mission of Horses Without Humans Rescue Organization, which I founded and is located 
only a short distance from Canterbury Showplace. 
 
We are asking that the previously negotiated pricing in the contract dated June 27, 2019 be honored.  
In addition, we would ask that you consider being an advertising partner or corporate donor to this 
production to further our cause and gain exposure for your new facility. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
With Kind Regards, 
 
Yvonne Barteau, 
Founder, Horses Without Humans Rescue Organization. 
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